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24th September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class 3 Visit to RAF Hendon – Wednesday 9th October 2019 

I have arranged a trip for Class 3 to the museum at RAF Hendon on Wednesday 9th October 

2019.  We will depart at 09.00am and return at approximately 3.30pm. 

 

We will be looking at the planes and other exhibits, as well as doing a workshop activity 

called “Life in the Blitz” which is led by the education staff at the museum. 

 

The children will need to wear school uniform and should bring a waterproof coat.  They will 

need a packed lunch (no nuts please) and filled waterbottle (no glass, fizzy drinks or sweets 

please).  As we are travelling by coach, please let me know if your child suffers from travel 

sickness.  Please ensure the children have inhalers, epi-pens and any other medication 

required, with them.  

 

The cost of the trip including transport, is a voluntary contribution of £14.00.  Please give 

your consent and make payment for the trip via your School Gateway account. Alternatively 

you can return the attached slip and payment into the Office. Permission and payments must 

be received by Wednesday 2nd October. (If you pay via your Gateway account, you don’t need 

to bring the slip into school as well.) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Charter 

Class Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 

Class 3 Visit to RAF Hendon – 9th October 2019 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………..to travel to the RAF Museum at Hendon on 

Wednesday 9th October.  Please find enclosed my voluntary contribution  of £14.00. 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian) 


